
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/8/2018 1:50:50 AM

First name: Randy

Last name: March

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I don't understand the reasoning behind closing our snowmobiling areas in the National Forest. My

family has enjoyed riding and accessing back country skiing through the Highway 4 area for many years. I am

very upset that this closure may happen and ruin our winter sports activities in our favorite backyard area.

Please respect the status quo, a d let us enjoy our National Forest.

Thank you, 

Randy March 


